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Michelle Castillo Named Administrator at The Laurels of Hudsonville 

With over 20 years of experience in the industry, Castillo is well prepared for new role 

 
HUDSONVILLE, Mich. – The Laurels of Hudsonville, a skilled nursing facility operated by Laurel Health 
Care Company, is pleased to announce Michelle Castillo as its new administrator. A familiar face at The 
Laurels, Castillo has more than 20 years of experience with the company having previously served as a 
staff therapist and director of rehabilitation services.  
 
As administrator at The Laurels of Hudsonville, Castillo is responsible for day-to-day operations of the 
facility. On top of managing a staff of approximately 130 and ensuring the comfort and care of guests, 
Castillo must direct financial proceedings to stay within the limits of the annual budget, maintain a high 
occupancy rate and work to keep The Laurels compliant with federal, state and local regulations. 
 
“The Laurels of Hudsonville has been my home away from home for over 20 years,” Castillo said. 
“Many of the associates I work with have been here for years and strong bonds have been established. I 
hope to continue to lead this great team in a positive direction and overall make this an amazing 
experience for both our guests and our dedicated associates who work every day to create a 
comfortable living environment.” 
 
Castillo received her administrator credentials and license from Michigan State University in 2017 and 
attended Grand Valley State University and Grand Rapids Community College where she studied 
occupational therapy.  Prior to joining The Laurels in 1998, she worked as a contract therapist for several 
local companies. 
 

### 
 

ABOUT THE LAURELS OF HUDSONVILLE 
The Laurels of Hudsonville is a 108-bed skilled nursing and rehabilitation center located in Hudsonville, 
Mich. The facility provides a complete range of short-term stay services from rehabilitation to hospice 
care, as well as a long-term care program focused on the well-being of each guest and his or her unique 
needs. The Laurels of Hudsonville is a proud recipient of the 2018 Bronze AHCA/NCAL National Quality 
Award, which signifies commitment to quality senior care. 
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